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The Future of the German-Jewish Past Gideon Reuveni 2020-12-15 Germany’s
acceptance of its direct responsibility for the Holocaust has strengthened
its relationship with Israel and has led to a deep commitment to combat
antisemitism and rebuild Jewish life in Germany. As we draw close to a time
when there will be no more firsthand experience of the horrors of the
Holocaust, there is great concern about what will happen when German
responsibility turns into history. Will the present taboo against open
antisemitism be lifted as collective memory fades? There are alarming signs
of the rise of the far right, which includes blatantly antisemitic elements,
already visible in public discourse. The evidence is unmistakable—overt
antisemitism is dramatically increasing once more. The Future of the GermanJewish Past deals with the formidable challenges created by these
developments. It is conceptualized to offer a variety of perspectives and
views on the question of the future of the German-Jewish past. The volume
addresses topics such as antisemitism, Holocaust memory, historiography, and
political issues relating to the future relationship between Jews, Israel,
and Germany. While the central focus of this volume is Germany, the
implications go beyond the German-Jewish experience and relate to some of
the broader challenges facing modern societies today.
I Know Who You Are Alice Feeney 2019-04-23 From the New York Times and
international bestselling author of Sometimes I Lie comes a brand new,
highly anticipated, dark and twisted thriller: I Know Who You Are. Meet
Aimee Sinclair: the actress everyone thinks they know but can’t remember
where from. Except one person. Someone knows Aimee very well. They know who
she is and they know what she did. When Aimee comes home and discovers her
husband is missing, she doesn’t seem to know what to do or how to act. The
police think she’s hiding something and they’re right, she is—but perhaps
not what they thought. Aimee has a secret she’s never shared, and yet, she
suspects that someone knows. As she struggles to keep her career and sanity

intact, her past comes back to haunt her in ways more dangerous than she
could have ever imagined. In I Know Who You Are, Alice Feeney proves that
she is a master of brilliantly complicated plots and killer twists that will
keep you guessing until the final page.
48 Hours William R. Forstchen 2019-01-08 From the New York Times
bestselling author of the smash hit One Second After series comes 48 Hours,
a nail-biting and prescient thriller about a solar storm with the power to
destroy the world's electrical infrastructure In 48 hours, the Earth will be
hit by a Coronal Mass Ejection (CME) from the Sun, a "Carrington Event" that
has the power to shut down and possibly destroy the world's electrical
infrastructure. To try and prevent permanent damage, everything goes dark
prior to the hit: global communications are shut down; hospital emergency
generators are disconnected; the entire internet, media broadcasting, and
cell phone systems are turned off. Will the world's population successfully
defend itself in the wake of the CME, or will mass panic lead to the
breakdown of society as we know it? William R. Forstchen is at his best in
48 Hours, a tale of the resilience of American citizens when faced with a
crisis.
Greeks Bearing Gifts Philip Kerr 2019-03-12 An NPR Book of the Year A Crime
Reads Best Crime Book of 2018 A vicious murder puts Bernie Gunther on the
trail of World War 2 criminals in Greece in this riveting historical
thriller in Philip Kerr's New York Times bestselling series. Munich, 1956.
Bernie Gunther has a new name, a chip on his shoulder, and a dead-end career
when an old friend arrives to repay a debt and encourages "Christoph Ganz"
to take a job as a claims adjuster in a major German insurance company with
a client in Athens, Greece. Under the cover of his new identity, Bernie
begins to investigate a claim by Siegfried Witzel, a brutish former
Wehrmacht soldier who served in Greece during the war. Witzel's claimed
losses are large , and, even worse, they may be the stolen spoils of Greek
Jews deported to Auschwitz. But when Bernie tries to confront Witzel, he
finds that someone else has gotten to him first, leaving a corpse in his
place. Enter Lieutenant Leventis, who recognizes in this case the highly
grotesque style of a killer he investigated during the height of the war.
Back then, a young Leventis suspected an S.S. officer whose connection to
the German government made him untouchable. He's kept that man's name in his
memory all these years, waiting for his second chance at justice... Working
together, Leventis and Bernie hope to put their cases--new and old--to bed.
But there's a much more sinister truth to acknowledge: A killer has returned
to Athens...one who may have never left.
German Requiem Philip Kerr 2016-03-17 'One of the greatest anti-heroes ever
written' LEE CHILD The war may be over, but the remnants of the Nazis are
still causing trouble for Bernie Gunther - a hard-boiled noir thriller for
fans of Raymond Chandler and John le Carré In postwar Vienna, the term
'peace' is relative - the Americans, British and Russians govern the city in
an uneasy truce, and the main difference is that now it's the Soviet secret
police making people disappear rather than the Nazis. When Bernie is asked
by a high-ranking Soviet official to clear an old Kripo colleague's name of
the murder of an American officer, he quickly realises he's in over his
head. Bernie's ex-colleague Becker was working for a secret society of Nazi
hunters, tracking down and executing war criminals who faked their own

deaths to escape the noose at Nuremberg. Infiltrating the group, Bernie
finds himself face to face with men he thought he'd never see again. They've
cheated justice once - now Bernie must see that they don't get away a second
time.
A Conspiracy of Paper David Liss 2001 An outsider in eighteenth-century
London, Jewish pugilist and hired thug Benjamin Weaver prowls the city's
mean streets in the service of England's gentry tracking down debtors and
thieves, until the "accidental" death of his wealthy estranged father draws
him into a dark conspiracy controlled by powerful men in the world of
British finance. Reader's Guide included. Reprint. 45,000 first printing.
Dead Meat Philip Kerr 1995-06 Investigating possible corruption in the
Central Investigation Board, a Moscow detective is sent to St. Petersburg to
spy on a police officer who he admires and the widow of a famous journalist
who has been murdered. Reprint.
A Philosophical Investigation Philip Kerr 2010-04-27 A terrifyingly
prescient cult classic by the bestselling author of the Bernie Gunther
series. “Chilling...absorbing...part techno-thriller, part futuristic
detective story, part diary of a serial killer.”—The New York Times Book
Review LONDON, 2013. Serial killings have reached epidemic proportions—even
with the widespread government use of DNA detection, brain-imaging, and the
“punitive coma.” Beautiful, whip-smart, and driven by demons of her own,
Detective Isadora “Jake” Jacowicz must stop a murderer, code-named
“Wittgenstein,” who has taken it upon himself to eliminate any man who has
tested positive for a tendency towards violent behavior—even if his victim
has never committed a crime. He is a killer whose intellectual brilliance is
matched only by his homicidal madness.
The Sanctuary Raymond Khoury 2008-07-29 After centuries of destruction, one
unsuspecting woman stands at the center of a conspiracy that could change
the world forever in this thriller from the New York Times bestselling
author of The Last Templar. Portugal, 1705. In the dungeons of a Templar
castle, a dying old man bequeaths an ancient, half-burnt book to his young
inquisitor. Keeping one step ahead of those who would kill to wrench the
book's secret from his hands, the inquisitor turns his back on his calling
and sets off on an impossible journey to complete the old man's quest.
Baghdad, 2003. Hunting for a mysterious bioweapon scientist, an army unit
discovers a concealed state-of-the-art lab where gruesome experiments have
been carried out on men, women, and children. The scientist escapes, but a
puzzling clue is left behind: a circular symbol of a snake feeding on its
own tail. As the power of the symbol comes to light, revealing centuries of
destruction left in its wake, a woman desperate for answers holds the fate
of the world in her hands...
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jawdroppingly funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about
parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger
Mother). If you’re like many parents, you might ask family and friends for
advice when faced with important choices about how to raise your kids. You
might turn to parenting books or simply rely on timeworn religious or
cultural traditions. But when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and
full-blown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to scientific

research to make the big decisions. In Parentology, Conley hilariously
reports the results of those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math
(since studies show conditional cash transfers improved educational and
health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse control by giving them
weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to
react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because fewer
kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement
with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments
are very loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy
kids show him the limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature on parenting—with
lessons that go down easy. You’ll be laughing and learning at the same time.
A Man Without Breath Philip Kerr 2013-04-16 Bernie Gunther enters a
dangerous battleground when he investigates crimes on the Eastern Front at
the height of World War 2 in this gripping historical mystery from New York
Times bestselling author Philip Kerr. Berlin, 1943. A month has passed since
Stalingrad. Though Hitler insists Germany is winning the war, morale is low
and commanders on the ground know better. Then Berlin learns of a Red
massacre of Polish troops near Smolensk, Russia. In a rare instance of
agreement, both the Wehrmacht and Propaganda Minister Goebbels want
irrefutable evidence of this Russian atrocity. And so Bernie Gunther is
dispatched. In Smolensk, Bernie finds an enclave of Prussian aristocrats who
look down at the wise-cracking, rough-edged Berlin bull. But Bernie doesn’t
care about fitting in. He only wants to uncover the identity of a savage
killer—before becoming a victim himself.
Climate Change and the Health of Nations Anthony McMichael 2017-02-06 When
we think of "climate change," we think of man-made global warming, caused by
greenhouse gas emissions. But natural climate change has occurred throughout
human history, and populations have had to adapt to the climate's
vicissitudes. Anthony J. McMichael, a renowned epidemiologist and a pioneer
in the field of how human health relates to climate change, is the ideal
person to tell this story. Climate Change and the Health of Nations shows
how the natural environment has vast direct and indirect repercussions for
human health and welfare. McMichael takes us on a tour of human history
through the lens of major transformations in climate. From the very
beginning of our species some five million years ago, human biology has
evolved in response to cooling temperatures, new food sources, and changing
geography. As societies began to form, they too adapted in relation to their
environments, most notably with the development of agriculture eleven
thousand years ago. Agricultural civilization was a Faustian bargain,
however: the prosperity and comfort that an agrarian society provides relies
on the assumption that the environment will largely remain stable. Indeed,
for agriculture to succeed, environmental conditions must be just right,
which McMichael refers to as the "Goldilocks phenomenon." Global warming is
disrupting this balance, just as other climate-related upheavals have tested
human societies throughout history. As McMichael shows, the break-up of the
Roman Empire, the bubonic Plague of Justinian, and the mysterious collapse
of Mayan civilization all have roots in climate change. Why devote so much
analysis to the past, when the daunting future of climate change is already

here? Because the story of mankind�s previous survival in the face of an
unpredictable and unstable climate, and of the terrible toll that climate
change can take, could not be more important as we face the realities of a
warming planet. This sweeping magnum opus is not only a rigorous,
innovative, and fascinating exploration of how the climate affects the human
condition, but also an urgent call to recognize our species' utter reliance
on the earth as it is.
The Devil's Alternative Frederick Forsyth 2012-09-04 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Frederick Forsyth delivers a frighteningly possible novel
of international terrorism and impending war… As the Russian people face
starvation, the Politburo is faced with a hard choice: negotiate with
America for food, go to war for national survival, or deal with an uprising
in the motherland. Through an informant, British Agent Adam Munro learns
that the situation is growing dangerously tense, with powerful forces in the
USSR maneuvering for supremacy. But even as East and West conduct delicate
talks, events spiral out of control and threaten to undo every step taken.
The world’s largest oil tanker is hijacked by terrorists, and a Ukrainian
“freedom fighter” is rescued in a bloody catastrophe on the Black Sea. From
Moscow to Washington, the stakes grow ever more perilous as the mad actions
of a few threaten to engulf the entire world in nuclear war—unless Munro can
stop them.
The Potter's Field: An Inspector Montalbano Novel 13 Andrea Camilleri
2012-06-01 WINNER OF THE CWA INTERNATIONAL DAGGER AWARD 2012 Now a major
BBC4 television series From the Italian crime legend, Andrea Camilleri,
comes The Potter's Field, a dark mystery featuring the inimitable Inspector
Montalbano. While Vigàta is wracked by storms, Inspector Montalbano is
called to attend the discovery of a dismembered body in a field of clay.
Bearing all the marks of an execution style killing, it seems clear that
this is, once again, the work of the notorious local mafia. But who is the
victim? Why was the body divided into thirty pieces? And what is the
significance of the Potter's Field? Working to decipher these clues,
Montalbano must also confront the strange and difficult behaviour exhibited
by his old colleague Mimi, and avoid the distraction of the enchanting
Dolores Alfano - who seeks the inspector's help in locating her missing
husband. But like the Potter's Field itself, Montalbano is on treacherous
ground and only one thing is certain - nothing is quite as it seems . . .
The Potter's Field is followed by The Age of Doubt, the fourteenth in the
series. PRAISE FOR THE SERIES "A magnificent series of novels" Sunday Times
"There's a deliciously playful quality to the mysteries Andrea Camilleri
writes about a lusty Sicilian police detective named Salvo Montalbano." New
York Times Book Review "Camilleri as crafty and charming a writer as his
protagonist is an investigator." The Washington Post "The books are full of
sharp, precise characterizations and with subplots that make Montalbano
endearingly human ... Like the antipasti that Montalbano contentedly
consumes, the stories are light and easily consumed, leaving one eager for
the next course." New York Journal of Books "This series is distinguished by
Camilleri's remarkable feel for tragicomedy, expertly mixing light and dark
in the course of producing novels that are both comforting and disturbing."
Booklist
Prussian Blue Philip Kerr 2017-04-04 When his cover is blown, former Berlin

bull and unwilling SS officer Bernie Gunther must re-enter a cat-and-mouse
game that continues to shadow his life a decade after Germany’s defeat in
World War 2... The French Riviera, 1956: Bernie’s old and dangerous
adversary Erich Mielke, deputy head of the East German Stasi, has turned up
in Nice—and he’s not on holiday. Mielke is calling in a debt and wants
Bernie to travel to London to poison a female agent they’ve both had
dealings with. But Bernie isn't keen on assassinating anyone. In an attempt
to dodge his Stasi handler—former Kripo comrade Friedrich Korsch—Bernie
bolts for the German border. Traveling by night and hiding by day, he has
plenty of time to recall the last case he and Korsch worked together...
Obersalzberg, Germany, 1939: A low-level bureaucrat has been found dead at
Hitler’s mountaintop retreat in Bavaria. Bernie and Korsch have one week to
find the killer before the leader of the Third Reich arrives to celebrate
his fiftieth birthday. Bernie knows it would mean disaster if Hitler
discovers a shocking murder has been committed on the terrace of his own
home. But Obersalzberg is also home to an elite Nazi community, meaning an
even bigger disaster for Bernie if his investigation takes aim at one of the
party’s higher-ups... 1939 and 1956: two different eras about to converge in
an explosion Bernie Gunther will never forget.
January Window Philip Kerr 2015-01-05 Everyone knows football is a matter
of life and death. But this time, it's murder. Scott Manson is team coach
for London City football club. He's also their all-round fixer--he gets the
lads into training, and out of trouble, keeps the wags at bay and the press
in his pocket. But now London City manager Joao Zarco is dead, killed at his
team's beloved stadium at Silvertown Docks. Even Scott Manson can't smooth
over murder... but can he catch the killer before he strikes again?
A German Requiem Philip Kerr 2015-11-01 'For Christmas, I would like all of
Philip Kerr's Berlin Noir novels.' Sam Mendes, Guardian 'Philip Kerr is the
contemporary master of the morally complex thriller...' New York Observer
The third in Philip Kerr's universally loved 'Berlin Noir' trilogy, A German
Requiem sees detective Bernie Gunther enter the new and terrifying world of
post-war Vienna. In the bitter winter of 1947 the Russian Zone is closing
ever more tightly around Berlin. So when an enigmatic Russian colonel asks
Bernie Gunther to go to Vienna, where his ex-Kripo colleague Emil Becker
faces a murder charge, Bernie doesn't hesitate for long. Despite an
unsavoury past, Gunther is convinced that the shooting of an American Nazihunter is one crime Becker didn't commit. But Vienna is not the peaceful
haven Bernie expects it to be. Communism is the new enemy, and with the
Nuremberg trials over, some strange alliances are being forged against the
Red Menace - alignments that make many wartime atrocities look lily-white by
comparison. Vividly evoking the atmosphere of postwar Vienna, A Germen
Requiem brings all Philip Kerr's pace and mordant wit to the tangle of
guilt, suspicion, and double-dealing that laid the foundations for the Cold
War.
Prague Fatale Philip Kerr 2012-04-17 Former detective and reluctant SS
officer Bernie Gunther must infiltrate a brutal world of spies, partisan
terrorists, and high-level traitors in this “clever and compelling”(The
Daily Beast) New York Times bestseller from Philip Kerr. Berlin, 1941.
Bernie is back from the Eastern Front, once again working homicide in
Berlin's Kripo and answering to Reinhard Heydrich, a man he both detests and

fears. Heydrich has been newly named Reichsprotector of Czechoslovakia.
Tipped off that there is an assassin in his midst, he orders Bernie to join
him at his country estate outside Prague, where he has invited some of the
Third Reich's most odious officials to celebrate his new appointment. One of
them is the would-be assassin. Bernie can think of better ways to spend a
beautiful autumn weekend, but, as he says, “You don't say no to Heydrich and
live.”
The Negotiator Frederick Forsyth 2011-06-30 'Thriller writing of the
highest quality. A masterful blend of excitement and tension.' Sunday
Telegraph The kidnapping of a young man on a country road in Oxfordshire is
but the first brutal step in a ruthless plan to force the President of the
United States out of office. If it succeeds, he will be psychologically and
emotionally destroyed. Only one man can stop it - Quinn, the world's
foremost Negotiator, who must bargain for the life of an innocent man,
unaware that ransom was never the kidnapper's real objective . . . The
Negotiator unfolds with the spellbinding excitement, unceasing surprise and
riveting detail that are the hallmarks of Frederick Forsyth, the master
storyteller.
Dark Matter Philip Kerr 2010-04-28 I swore not to tell this story while
Newton was still alive. 1696, young Christopher Ellis is sent to the Tower
of London, but not as a prisoner. Though Ellis is notoriously hotheaded and
was caught fighting an illegal duel, he arrives at the Tower as assistant to
the renowned scientist Sir Isaac Newton. Newton is Warden of the Royal Mint,
which resides within the Tower walls, and he has accepted an appointment
from the King of England and Parliament to investigate and prosecute
counterfeiters whose false coins threaten to bring down the shaky, warweakened economy. Ellis may lack Newton’s scholarly mind, but he is quick
with a pistol and proves himself to be an invaluable sidekick and devoted
apprentice to Newton as they zealously pursue these criminals. While Newton
and Ellis investigate a counterfeiting ring, they come upon a mysterious
coded message on the body of a man killed in the Lion Tower, as well as
alchemical symbols that indicate this was more than just a random murder.
Despite Newton’s formidable intellect, he is unable to decipher the cryptic
message or any of the others he and Ellis find as the body count increases
within the Tower complex. As they are drawn into a wild pursuit of the
counterfeiters that takes them from the madhouse of Bedlam to the squalid
confines of Newgate prison and back to the Tower itself, Newton and Ellis
discover that the counterfeiting is only a small part of a larger, more
dangerous plot, one that reaches to the highest echelons of power and
nobility and threatens much more than the collapse of the economy. Dark
Matter is the lastest masterwork of suspense from Philip Kerr, the
internationally bestselling and brilliantly innovative thriller writer who
has dazzled readers with his imaginative, fast-paced novels. Like An
Instance of the Fingerpost, The Name of the Rose, and Kerr’s own Berlin Noir
trilogy, Dark Matter is historical mystery at its finest, an extraordinary,
suspense-filled journey through the shadowy streets and back alleys of
London with the brilliant Newton and his faithful protégé. The haunted Tower
with its bloody history is the perfect backdrop for this richly satisfying
tale, one that introduces an engrossing mystery into the volatile mix of
politics, science, and religion that characterized life in seventeenth-

century London.
Berlin Noir Philip Kerr 1994-01-01 Now in one volume—the first three novels
in Philip Kerr’s New York Times bestselling historical mystery series
starring hard-boiled detective Bernie Gunther... “A Chandleresque knight
errant caught in insane historical surroundings. Bernie walks down streets
so mean that nobody can stay alive and remain truly clean.”—John Powers,
Fresh Air (NPR) Ex-policeman Bernie Gunther thought he'd seen everything on
the streets of 1930s Berlin. But then he went freelance, and each case he
tackled sucked him further into the grisly excesses of Nazi subculture. And
even after the war, amidst the decayed, imperial splendour of Vienna, Bernie
uncovered a legacy that made the wartime atrocities look lily-white in
comparison... This collection includes: MARCH VIOLETS THE PALE CRIMINAL A
GERMAN REQUIEM
The Shot Philip Kerr 2000 When a mob hitman slated to take out Fidel Castro
disappears, the underground rumor mill begins to circulate word that the
missing assassin is now gunning for JFK himself. Reprint.
The Penguin Book of Lies Philip Kerr 1997-03-01
A Quiet Flame Philip Kerr 2009 Detective Bernie Gunther flees to Peron-era
Argentina in the wake of wrongful accusations about his war time activities
and reluctantly investigates the double case of a murdered girl and a
missing banker's daughter.
The Lady from Zagreb Philip Kerr 2015-04-07 In this Edgar® Award-nominated
novel in Philip Kerr’s New York Times bestselling series, former detective
and unwilling SS officer Bernie Gunther is on the hunt for a beautiful femme
fatale... Berlin, 1942. Three players take the stage. The first, a gorgeous
actress—the rising star of a giant German film company controlled by the
Propaganda Ministry. The second, the very clever, very dangerous Propaganda
Minister Joseph Goebbels—a close confidant of Hitler, ambitious schemer, and
flagrant libertine. Finally, there's Bernie Gunther—a former Berlin homicide
bull now forced to run errands at the Propaganda Minister’s command. When
Goebbels tasks Bernie with finding the woman the press have dubbed “the
German Garbo,” his errand takes him from Zurich to Zagreb to the killing
fields of Croatia. It is there that Bernie finds himself in a world of
mindless brutality where everyone has a hidden agenda—perfect territory for
a true cynic whose instinct is to trust no one.
If the Dead Rise Not Philip Kerr 2011-04-05 Detective Bernie Gunther
navigates two corrupt regimes in this “richly satisfying mystery...that
evokes the noir sensibilities of Raymond Chandler and Ross Macdonald while
breaking new ground of its own”(Los Angeles Times). Berlin, 1934. Former
policeman Bernie Gunther, now a hotel detective, finds himself caught
between warring factions of the Nazi apparatus as Hitler and Avery Brundage,
the head of the U.S. Olympic Committee, connive to soft-pedal Nazi antiSemitism before the 1936 Olympiad... Havana, 1954. Batista, aided by the
CIA, has just seized power; Castro is in prison; and the American Mafia is
gaining a stranglehold on Cuba’s exploding gaming and prostitution
industries. Bernie, after being kicked out of Buenos Aires, has resurfaced
with a relatively peaceful new life. But he discovers that he cannot truly
outrun his past when he collides with an old love and a vicious killer from
his Berlin days...
The One From The Other Philip Kerr 2008-02-07 'One of the greatest anti-

heroes ever written' LEE CHILD Bernie Gunther has learned the hard way that
there's no way to distinguish 'the one from the other'. The cynical P.I.
sees through the deceit and hypocrisy of both friend and foe - a lifesaving
skill in postwar Germany. Munich, 1949 is home to all the backstabbing
intrigue that prospers in the aftermath of war. A place where a private eye
can find a lot of not-quite-reputable work: cleaning up the Nazi past of
well-to-do locals, abetting fugitives in the flight abroad, sorting out
rival claims to stolen goods. It's work that fills Bernie with disgust - but
it also fills his sorely depleted wallet. Then a woman seeks him out. Her
husband has disappeared. She's not looking to get him back - he's a wanted
man who ran one of the most vicious concentration camps in Poland. She just
wants confirmation that he's dead. It's a simple enough job. But in post-war
Germany, nothing is simple...
The Fist of God Frederick Forsyth 2015-03-18 From the bestselling author of
The Day of the Jackal, international master of intrigue Frederick Forsyth,
comes a thriller that brilliantly blends fact with fiction for one of this
summer’s—or any season’s—most explosive reads! From the behind-the-scenes
decision-making of the Allies to the secret meetings of Saddam Hussein’s war
cabinet, from the brave American fliers running their dangerous missions
over Iraq to the heroic young spy planted deep in the heart of Baghdad,
Forsyth’s incomparable storytelling skill keeps the suspense at a breakneck
pace. Somewhere in Baghdad is the mysterious “Jericho,” the traitor who is
willing—for a price—to reveal what is going on in the high councils of the
Iraqi dictator. But Saddam’s ultimate weapon has been kept secret even from
his most trusted advisers, and the nightmare scenario that haunts General
Schwarzkopf and his colleagues is suddenly imminent, unless somehow, the spy
can locate that weapon—The Fist of God—in time. Peopled with vivid
characters, brilliantly displaying Forsyth’s incomparable, knowledge of
intelligence operations and tradecraft, moving back and forth between
Washington and London, Baghdad and Kuwait, desert vastnesses and city
bazaars, this breathtaking novel is an utterly convincing story of what may
actually have happened behind the headlines.
Hitler's Peace Philip Kerr 2006-08-01 The New York Times bestselling author
of the Bernie Gunther novels reimagines the end of World War 2 in this
gripping standalone spy thriller. Autumn 1943. Since Stalingrad, Hitler has
known that Germany cannot win the war. The upcoming Allied conference in
Teheran will set the ground rules for their second front-and for the peace
to come. Realizing that the unconditional surrender FDR has demanded will
leave Germany in ruins, Hitler has put out peace feelers. (Unbeknownst to
him, so has Himmler, who is ready to stage a coup in order to reach an
accord.) FDR and Stalin are willing to negotiate. Only Churchill refuses to
listen. At the center of this high-stakes game of deals and doubledealing is
Willard Mayer, an OSS operative who has been chosen by FDR to serve as his
envoy. A cool, self-absorbed, emotionally distant womanizer with a
questionable past, Mayer has embraced the stylish philosophy of the day, in
which no values are fixed. He is the perfect foil for the steamy world of
deception, betrayals, and assassinations that make up the moral universe of
realpolitik. With his sure hand for pacing, his firm grasp of historical
detail, and his explosively creative imagination about what might have been,
Philip Kerr has fashioned a totally convincing thinking man’s thriller in

the great tradition of Eric Ambler and Graham Greene.
Berlin Noir Philip Kerr 1994-01-01 Now in one volume—the first three novels
in Philip Kerr’s New York Times bestselling historical mystery series
starring hard-boiled detective Bernie Gunther... “A Chandleresque knight
errant caught in insane historical surroundings. Bernie walks down streets
so mean that nobody can stay alive and remain truly clean.”—John Powers,
Fresh Air (NPR) Ex-policeman Bernie Gunther thought he'd seen everything on
the streets of 1930s Berlin. But then he went freelance, and each case he
tackled sucked him further into the grisly excesses of Nazi subculture. And
even after the war, amidst the decayed, imperial splendour of Vienna, Bernie
uncovered a legacy that made the wartime atrocities look lily-white in
comparison... This collection includes: MARCH VIOLETS THE PALE CRIMINAL A
GERMAN REQUIEM
Woman 99 Greer Macallister 2019-03-05 "Woman 99 is a gorgeous ode to the
power of female courage."—Kate Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of
The Alice Network A vivid historical thriller about a young woman whose
quest to free her sister from an infamous insane asylum risks her sanity,
her safety, and her life. When Charlotte Smith's wealthy parents commit her
beloved sister Phoebe to the infamous Goldengrove Asylum, Charlotte knows
there's more to the story than madness. She commits herself to the insane
asylum, surrendering her real identity as a privileged young lady of San
Francisco society to become a nameless inmate, Woman 99. The longer she
stays, the more she realizes that many of the women of Goldengrove Asylum
aren't insane, merely inconvenient—and her search for the truth threatens to
dig up secrets that some very powerful people would do anything to keep.
Inspired by the investigative journalism of Nellie Bly, and other true
accounts of 19th century insane asylums. Rich in detail, deception, and
revelation, Woman 99 is historical fiction that honors the fierce women of
the past, born into a world that denied them power but underestimated their
strength.
The Long Drop Denise Mina 2017-05-23 A Washington Post Best Book of the
Year A standalone psychological thriller from the acclaimed author of the
Alex Morrow novels that exposes the dark hearts of the guilty...and the
innocent. William Watt's wife, daughter, and sister-in-law are dead,
slaughtered in their own home in a brutal crime that scandalized Glasgow.
Despite an ironclad alibi, police zero in on Watt as the primary suspect,
but he maintains his innocence. Distraught and desperate to clear his name,
Watt puts out a bounty for information that will lead him to the real
killer. Peter Manuel claims he knows the truth that will set Watt free and
has information that only the killer would know. It won't come cheap. Manuel
is an infamous career criminal, a degenerate liar who can't be trusted and
will say, or do, anything to make a buck. But Manuel has something that Watt
wants, which makes him the perfect target for Manuel's consummate con. Watt
agrees to sit down with Manuel and before they know it, one drink has turned
into an epic, forgotten night of carousing across the city's bars and clubs
that exposes the thin line between a good yarn and the truth. The next time
the unlikely pair meets is across the witness stand in court--where Manuel
is on trial for the murder of Watt's family. Manuel calls Watt to the stand
to testify about the long, shady night they shared together. And the
shocking testimony that Manuel coaxes out of Watt threatens to expose the

dark hearts of the guilty...and the innocent. Based on true events, THE LONG
DROP is an explosive, unsettling novel about guilt, innocence and the power
of a good story to hide the difference.
The Winter Horses Philip Kerr 2014 "Kalinka, a Ukrainian Jewish girl on the
run from the Nazis, finds unlikely help from two rare Przewalski horses"-The Interpretation of Murder Jed Rubenfeld 2007-05-15 In 1909, as a
sadistic killer stalks Manhattan's wealthiest heiresses, Sigmund Freud is
called in by American analyst Dr. Stratham Younger to assist him in
interviewing Nora Acton, a hysterical survivor of the killer who can recall
nothing about the attack. A first novel. Reader's Guide included. Reprint.
100,000 first printing.
March Violets Philip Kerr 2004-07-27 THE FIRST NOVEL IN PHILIP KERR’S
ACCLAIMED HISTORICAL MYSTERY SERIES When private investigator Bernie Gunther
agrees to track down some stolen jewels, his search takes him down the
dangerous streets of pre-World War 2 Berlin and into the path of the most
influential players in Nazi Germany… Wisecracking cop turned private
investigator Bernie Gunther specializes in missing persons, and as the Third
Reich’s power has grown, Bernie has become a very busy man. But as he takes
on cases involving millionaire industrialists, stolen diamonds, and Hitler’s
most powerful cronies, Bernie finds himself mired in the brutality and
corruption of a country on the brink of war. Hard-hitting, fast-paced, and
richly detailed, March Violets is noir writing at its blackest and best.
The Pale Criminal Philip Kerr 2005-06-28 Hard-boiled detective Bernie
Gunther takes on a depraved serial killer terrorizing 1930's Berlin in the
second gripping mystery in Philip Kerr’s New York Times bestselling series.
In the sweltering summer heat wave of 1938, the German people anxiously
await the outcome of the Munich conference, wondering whether Hitler will
plunge Europe into another war. Meanwhile, private investigator Bernie
Gunther has taken on two cases involving blackmail. The first victim is a
rich widow. The second is Bernie himself. Having been caught framing an
innocent Jew for a series of vicious murders, the Kripo—the Berlin criminal
police—are intent on locating the real killer and aren't above blackmailing
their former colleague to get the job done. Temporarily promoted to the rank
of Kommissar, Bernie sets out to solve the dual mysteries and begins an
investigation that will expose him to the darkest depths of humanity...
The Other Side of Silence Philip Kerr 2016-03-29 When Bernie Gunther takes
on a blackmail case and gets involved in the affairs of British spies, the
former detective risks exposing his own dark past in this thrilling novel
hailed by The New York Times Book Review as “one of Kerr’s best.” Saint-JeanCap-Ferrat, 1956. Having gone into hiding in the French Riviera, Bernie
Gunther is working as a concierge at the Grand-Hôtel under a false name. His
days and nights consist of maneuvering drunks to their rooms, shooing away
prostitutes in search of trade, and answering the mindless questions posed
by the absurdly rich guests—needless to say, he’s miserable. Now, the man
who was once a homicide detective and unwilling SS officer in Hitler’s Third
Reich is simply the person you turn to for touring tips or if you need a
bridge partner. As it just so happens, a rich and famous writer needs
someone to fill the fourth seat in a regular game at the Villa Mauresque.
But Somerset Maugham wants Bernie to help him get out of a game far more
dangerous than bridge. Maugham is being blackmailed—perhaps because of his

unorthodox lifestyle, or perhaps because, once upon a time, Maugham worked
for the British Secret Service...
Metropolis Philip Kerr 2020-05-05 In his final book, New York Times
bestselling author Philip Kerr treats readers to his beloved hero's origins,
exploring Bernie Gunther's first weeks on Berlin's Murder Squad. Summer,
1928. Berlin, a city where nothing is verboten. In the night streets,
political gangs wander, looking for fights. Daylight reveals a beleaguered
populace barely recovering from the postwar inflation, often jobless,
reeling from the reparations imposed by the victors. At central police HQ,
the Murder Commission has its hands full. A killer is on the loose, and
though he scatters many clues, each is a dead end. It's almost as if he is
taunting the cops. Meanwhile, the press is having a field day. This is what
Bernie Gunther finds on his first day with the Murder Commisson. He's been
taken on beacuse the people at the top have noticed him--they think he has
the makings of a first-rate detective. But not just yet. Right now, he has
to listen and learn. Metropolis is a tour of a city in chaos: of its seedy
sideshows and sex clubs, of the underground gangs that run its rackets, and
its bewildered citizens--the lost, the homeless, the abandoned. It is Berlin
as it edges toward the new world order that Hitler will soo usher in. And
Bernie? He's a quick study and he's learning a lot. Including, to his
chagrin, that when push comes to shove, he isn't much better than the
gangsters in doing whatever her must to get what he wants.
The Most Frightening Story Ever Told Philip Kerr 2016-09-06 Roald Dahl
meets R. L. Stine in this spine-tingling and hilarious tale from a
bestselling author! Billy Shivers doesn’t have a lot of excitement in his
life. He prefers to spend his days reading alone in the Hitchcock Public
Library. So it is a bit out of character when he finds himself drawn to the
Haunted House of Books, and a competition daring readers to survive an
entire night spent inside. The Haunted House of Books is a cross between a
bookstore and a booby trap. It’s a creaky old mansion full of dark hallways
and things that go bump in the night, and the store’s ill-tempered owner,
Mr. Rapscallion, only adds to the mystery. But the frights of the store
itself are nothing compared to the stories it holds. These stories are so
ghastly, so terrifying, so shocking that once you’ve read them, you’ll never
be the same. Does Billy dare begin? Do you? “Not for the faint of heart,
oscillating between spooky and mysterious, this will appeal to readers
looking for a fright.” —School Library Journal
Field Gray Philip Kerr 2011-04-14 This Edgar® Award-nominated novel in
Philip Kerr’s New York Times bestselling Bernie Gunther series reveals the
cynical, hard-boiled detective’s harrowing history as an unwilling SS
officer in World War 2. During his eleven years working homicide in Berlin's
Kripo, Bernie Gunther learned a thing or two about evil. Then he set himself
up as a private detective—until 1940 when Heydrich dragooned him into the
SS's field gray uniform and the bloodbath that was the Eastern Front.
Spanning twenty-five tumultuous years, Field Gray strides across the killing
fields of Europe, landing Bernie in a divided Germany at the height of the
Cold War—revealing a treacherous world where the ends justify the means and
no one can be trusted...
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